
Design the next Spring Renewal patch!

It’s time to show off your creative side!
 

Have you ever dreamed of creating your own patch that 
would be worn by thousands? Now’s your chance! Girl 
Scouts of Utah members in grades K-12 are invited to 
design the 2023 Spring Renewal patch with imagery 
from one of our program pillars: Outdoors. This patch 
will be given to Girl Scouts in our council when they 
complete their spring registration.
 
To enter, use the circle on this page to draw your 
patch design. Make sure it incorporates our Outdoors 
pillar! Then, submit this flyer to your nearest Girl 
Scout office by February 8, 2023. You can also scan and 
email your submission to info@gsutah.org. Girls will vote 
on patch designs during the February 11 council World 
Thinking Day event, and the winning patch design will be 
announced on our website and Facebook page!

Patch Contest Rules
	⇨ One entry per girl.
	⇨ Only active, registered Girl Scouts of Utah 

members are eligible to enter.
	⇨ All designs must include “Girl Scouts of Utah” 	

or “gsu,” as well as the year “2023” and 		
Outdoors imagery.

	⇨ Designs must be original and may not contain 
existing or copyrighted photos, illustrations, 
or renderings.

Your original artwork here!

Girl Scout Name

Girl Scout Level City/State

Parent/Guardian Email

Questions? Contact Customer Care at info@gsutah.org.


